
Subject: Apology for Recent Site Security 

Failure 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to sincerely apologize for the recent security 

failure on our website that may have affected your personal information. 

We take the security of our users very seriously, and we are deeply sorry for any inconvenience 

or concern this incident may have caused. Our team is currently investigating the matter and is 

actively working to ensure that such a situation does not occur again. 

We have implemented additional security measures and protocols to protect your data more 

effectively. Furthermore, we are offering [insert any compensation, if applicable, e.g., a discount 

or free service] as a gesture of goodwill. 

Your trust is of utmost importance to us, and we are committed to upholding the highest 

standards of security and privacy. Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or 

require further assistance. 

Thank you for your understanding and support during this time. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company] 

[Contact Information] 


